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21st Century Community Learning Centers (21CCLC)
Reporting Updates:

● The four Federal Annual Performance Reports due November 1st are complete.
● State reports (University of Cincinnati) are in progress, with a submission

deadline of December 1st.
● Attended the Ohio Afterschool Network meeting. I have been asked to be on the

newly formed public policy committee for 21CCLC.

Summer Learning and Opportunities Grant (SLAOG) - Summer III

● Nikki Jenkins has resigned, which may impact upcoming communication from the
department.

● Final Expenditure Reports are due December 1st.

Business Advisory Council

● The November meeting will be held at Stoneridge, featuring a presentation from
Drive Ohio.

● Traci Oswald will serve as our new Business Leader Co-Chair; however, she will
miss the November meeting due to a family illness.

● SOL Systems will provide a generous $20,000 donation in April of 2025. These
funds must be used on STEM, and girls in STEM.

● I attended the Governor’s Statewide Workforce Committee. Key focus areas
include Electric Vehicle infrastructure, repair, drones, and automated vehicles.

TurboCert Program

● Next week, there will be a podcast recording in collaboration with Nate Harvey
from the Crawford Success Center to promote the program.

● FANUC robotics training is complete, and student visits are currently underway
(led by Kevin Fourman).

● The Tomorrow Center will serve as a site for the next TurboCert cohort beginning
January 2026, potentially accommodating up to 4 classrooms.

● We have acquired an additional robot from North Central State College (NCSC).
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● Work continues on the survey collection, though data from YouScience surveys is
inconsistent, as not all schools have completed it with each student/grade level.

BCS Career Technical Education (CTE) Equipment Grant

● Weekly onsite visits at Bucyrus City Schools will be focused on capacity building
during this planning year.

● An advisory group is being established for project oversight, planning for
instruction, and professional development.

● We are identifying synergies between BAC activities and CTE grant initiatives to
maximize resource utilization and impact.
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